
Donate to the Federated Garden Clubs of Vermont (FGCV)
Date:

Donor Name

Address

City/State/Zip Code

Email

Phone

Donation Type □ Annual College Scholarship
□ Smokey Bear Children’s Program
□ Youth Gardening Program
□ Civic Development & Community Beautification
□ Conservation, Gardening, Horticulture Projects
□ Award Donation
□ Planned-Giving
□ Sponsor - Club Member to an NGC School
□ Sponsor a meeting or symposium
□ Blue Star and Gold Star Families Memorials
□ 90th Year FGCV Birthday 2026 Celebration

Total Amount $

In Honor/Appreciation of:

In Remembrance/Memory of:

Address

City/State/Zip Code

Send acknowledgement to:

   Name

   Address

   City/State/Zip Code

   Comment

   Donation Amount $

Your donation to the FGCV is tax-deductible. FGCV accepts your personal/business checks via mail.
Mail your tax-deductible donation to:  

Federated Garden Clubs of Vermont, Attention Esther Cowles, 9 Birchwood East, Barre, VT 05641.

The Federated Garden Clubs of Vermont (FGCV) is a non-profit organization of volunteer gardeners, and local garden 
clubs. Consider a financial gift and make a positive impact on the protection and conservation of our natural resources, 
ensure civic beautification projects, and assist in the provision of horticulture educational programs. 


